Jinder Ubhi

From: Claire Lemer

Sent: 17 February 2018 18:32
To: Londonplan

Subject: Draft new plan E9C/D

As a Paediatrician with a strong interest in public health | am delighted with your proposals on hot food takeaway food geographic proximity to schools.

| understand the complexity of preventing and managing obesity and the challenge of finding economically sustainable solutions to these problems. However the signalling
of this proposal and the potential for success given previous studies gives me hope.

Claire
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